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Communications 

Health care services during the holidays  
 

Start Date: December 16, 2016 
End Date: January 3, 2017 
Nunavut                     30 sec 

 

The Department of Health would like to advise Nunavummiut that acute health care 

services will continue to be available during the holidays, between December 23, 2016, 

and January 3, 2017.  

 

Please check with your local community health centre, public health, or the Qikiqtani 

General Hospital to find out about service hours during the holidays. 

 

If you have any questions about a particular program or service, please contact your 
health care provider. A complete list of health facility contact information is available on 
the Department of Health website. 
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